Interview with

January 27, 2024

1131 Shalamar Dr.

Mrs. [ that her husband was walking the dog at approximately 8:00pm on January 26, 2024,
when he smelled gas. He did not call the gas company but mentioned it to his wife after the incident.
Mrs. HEE: said she heard an explosion around 4:30am on January 27, 2024. She called 911 at 4:32am
but they said it was already reported. She provided me with a video from her home security system. It
showed the flash, sound and small debris. The video is timed at 4;:30am. She also said that work was

going on at the 1146 Shalamar Dr. address.
it 2dult son of S s2id he smelled gas in front or near 1146 when he

walked up the street. He smelled it about 2 weeks before the incident, but didn’t think much of it.





